HTK: Notice of renewing the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 31 Mar 2020, Hai Duong Motor Transport Vehicle Registration Joint Stock Company announced Notice of renewing the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
On 16 Mar 2020, the Board of Directors of Hai Duong Motor Transport Vehicle Registration Joint Stock Company sent the invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 of Hai Duong Motor Transport Vehicle Registration Joint Stock Company No. 58/ TB – CTCPDK dated 12 Apr 2020
Due to the complex happens of the COVID-19 pandemic, on 27 Mar 2020, the Prime Minister issued the Direction No. 15/ CT – TTg on drastically enforcing the peak phase of COVID-19 prevention, in which, at point a, clause 02, the content was “suspending the meetings, the events gathering over 20 people in a room, etc.” from 0h00, 28 Mar 2020 until 15 Apr 2020
The Board of Directors of Hai Duong Motor Transport Vehicle Registration Joint Stock Company disclosed to the shareholders, management authorities about renewing the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 in the end of April of 2020 or other suitable time, depending on the happens of the disease. Board of Directors will disclose the new schedule of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 of Hai Duong Motor Transport Vehicle Registration Joint Stock Company later

